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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
February 22, 2017 
 
 
To the Hierarchs, Clergy, Parish Leaders and Faithful of our Community: 
 
On February 21, 2017, at the regular meeting of the COCC, a motion was unanimously 
approved that The Council of Orthodox Christian Churches of Metropolitan Detroit 
(COCC) with its ministry Detroit’s Own Orthodox Radio (DOOR), regretfully suspends 
any involvement with Outreach Detroit Foundation (ODF). 
 
You may or may not be aware of this recently established entity (ODF), however we 
convey this action to alleviate any confusion that may exist regarding the two 
organizations. We reaffirm that DOOR is a working committee of the COCC’s media 
ministry, and ask for your renewed physical, financial and spiritual support of the COCC 
and DOOR, with our prayers that we all may have a peaceful Lenten journey to Pascha. 
 
Contact Olga Liss (248 252-8184), President of the COCC for more information. 
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